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Board of Health Meeting Notice 

 

 
There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday,  

November 29, 2016 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Public 

Meeting Room – Lower Level.   

 

The following items will be discussed: 

 

 

1.  Request for Recombinant DNA permits: 

 A.  Palleon Pharma, Inc., 266 Second Avenue, 2nd Floor, Waltham. 

 B.  ImmuneXcite Inc., 266 Second Avenue, Suite C, Waltham.   

    

     2. Oriental Foot Reflexology, 875 Main Street, Waltham.  Request for  

 Variance continued.  Practitioners must appear. 

 

     3. Happy Feet Reflexology, 463 Moody Street.  Request for a Variance from 

 Bodywork Regulation. 

 

     4.  Pho #1, 374 Moody Street.  Health Code Violations. 

 

     5.  Discuss Retail Tobacco Licenses.  Change from 2 years to 1 year. 

 

     6.  Any new business. 

 

      

   

John P. Zuppe 

Director of Public Health 
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